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REMINDER! 
General Meeting of the Bargaining Unit 

Edmonton Public School Division 
 

SUNDAY, October 22, 2023, 6:00 pm 
HALL H - EDMONTON EXPO CENTRE 

 

THERE ARE NOW ITEMS TO BE VOTED ON! 
  

Happy October colleagues! 
 
I hope this email finds you well. 
 
As you know, this Sunday October 22nd at 6pm at the Edmonton Expo Centre, our Edmonton Public 
Teachers Local 37 is holding a Bargaining Unit General Meeting (BUGM) for ALL members. 
 
Originally this meeting had been planned to give an update on how bargaining was going, and to look 
at next steps.  
 
After two very long days of bargaining last Thursday and Friday (+12 hours each day... and Friday going 
until 9:45 pm), your bargaining team now have some Agreed-to-Items (things that both sides came 
to a consensus on) as well as some Mediator's Recommendations (items that they had to get the 
mediator to step in on) to vote on, this Sunday.  
 
This is your opportunity to ask questions, express your opinions and to have your voice heard when 
we vote on whether or not to accept these items.  
 
The meeting will include how the bargaining process went for our team, and recommendations of 
acceptance/non-acceptance from the Teacher Welfare Committee and the Local Executive 
Committee.  
 
 

https://us-east-2.protection.sophos.com/?d=mailchi.mp&u=aHR0cHM6Ly9tYWlsY2hpLm1wLzQ3OWFkNmVlMjhiNi9pbXBvcnRhbnQtYmFyZ2FpbmluZy11cGRhdGU_ZT01YWJlMzNmNDFh&i=NWYyZDZlY2RhNjZjODYwZGQ4YWJmNmYz&t=WmZFQUlCQlpYTTFiZWJHS1FaWWxqSkw2MzZXaTVSOWdGZE84T1prTFBNdz0=&h=a1ce5a836249409e9eaa0a85f7af2ec3&s=AVNPUEhUT0NFTkNSWVBUSVb-509ixVu6KCrGXPdaBfoYFZlzObXM0gqOr7K974Chqw


Again... it is SUPER IMPORTANT we have as many people there as possible to not only hear how they 
arrived at these items, but to also decide if they are "good enough" to accept. Only our membership 
can decide that!  
 
In the case of our colleagues at Edmonton Catholic when they were in the same position in bargaining, 
100 people turned out for the meeting...of 3000 members. Those 100 members decided for everyone 
what their next steps were.  
 
Our participation in this meeting is vital, but even more important is having as many of our members 
there as possible. A large turnout helps us all, not just in terms of having a voice but also if next steps 
are needed.  
 
Plan to attend this important bargaining meeting on Sunday, October 22nd at the 
Edmonton Expo Centre at 6:00 pm, parking is FREE! 
 
I urge you to make time in your busy lives to attend the BUGM and have your say in YOUR collective 
agreement.  
 
We will also be offering a ‘Bargaining 101’ session from 5:30-6:00 pm for those that want to learn a 
little more on how central and local bargaining works in general. 
 
See you Sunday at 6pm!  
 
Heather 
 

DETAILS: 

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 22 

EDMONTON EXPO CENTRE, HALL H 

6:00 PM 

FREE PARKING 
 
General Meetings of the Bargaining Unit are restricted to members employed under contract by the Edmonton 
Public School Division on the day of the meeting and any substitute teacher who has been employed at any time 
within the past 60 calendar days. 

  

LOCAL UPDATES 
 
1. COR in FOUR video (top four items from Council): You can view it HERE. 
 
2. School Visits: In the past two months I’ve been out to 12 schools bringing Italian Bakery treats and 
greetings from the Local! Talk to your principal and invite me out to speak to your staff on a PD day, 
staff meeting day, or even an informal morning donut and coffee talk! 
 
3. ASEBP reminders & deadlines:  If you still have unclaimed receipts for the 2022-23 school year, you 
have until OCTOBER 30th (NOT 31st) to claim them. 
 
4. EPTL’s Extended Disability Support Group: Did you know we have an Extended Disability Support 
group? Know of a colleague that has gone on EDB? Are you on EDB and want to maintain connections 

https://us-east-2.protection.sophos.com/?d=list-manage.com&u=aHR0cHM6Ly90ZWFjaGVycy51czYubGlzdC1tYW5hZ2UuY29tL3RyYWNrL2NsaWNrP3U9NWRiMTc2YjRkMDRiNGRjNzJmMWM1Y2ZkNyZpZD1iZjQ1ODI1NmJkJmU9NWFiZTMzZjQxYQ==&i=NWYyZDZlY2RhNjZjODYwZGQ4YWJmNmYz&t=Y0JZS0o1ak42bFF0VDVZaG13Y3M5cjVGWCtoSUFiREl2UXJweXRZV1dUWT0=&h=a1ce5a836249409e9eaa0a85f7af2ec3&s=AVNPUEhUT0NFTkNSWVBUSVb-509ixVu6KCrGXPdaBfoYFZlzObXM0gqOr7K974Chqw


with others that are going through the same experiences? Email the Local to be added to our mail-out 
list, or visit our website and click HERE for more information. 
 
5. New Teacher Induction Ceremony - Tuesday, November 14th at 7pm: Are you new to the 
profession in the last two years? Have you NEVER been inducted into the profession but want to be? 
Sign up through Eventbrite HERE to join us for an evening of ceremony, swag, appies and drinks! 
 
6. Teacher/Self-Directed PD days for 2023/24 school year: Just a reminder that our self-directed PD 
days this year are on November 14th and March 11th. Your Local PD committee is planning a couple of 
off-site PD activities. If you are interested, please ask your principal and then register for the activities! 
See the upcoming PD sessions HERE. 
 
7. ARA resolutions deadline – October 31, 2023, 4:00 pm: Interested in helping to set policy and 
direction for the provincial association? Have an idea for a resolution or need help formulating an 
idea? Reach out to President Quinn or Catherine LeBlanc at the Local office - info@edpub.org. 

  

     

  

 

Copyright (C) 2023 Edmonton Public Teachers Local 37. All rights reserved. 
You are receiving this email because you opted in via our website.  

 
Our mailing address is: 

Edmonton Public Teachers Local 37 
Barnett House 

401-11010 142 St NW 
Edmonton, AB T5N 2R1  

Canada 
 

Add us to your address book 
 
 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe 

 

   

  

   

 

https://us-east-2.protection.sophos.com/?d=list-manage.com&u=aHR0cHM6Ly90ZWFjaGVycy51czYubGlzdC1tYW5hZ2UuY29tL3RyYWNrL2NsaWNrP3U9NWRiMTc2YjRkMDRiNGRjNzJmMWM1Y2ZkNyZpZD1lODRmNjM1ZDQ5JmU9NWFiZTMzZjQxYQ==&i=NWYyZDZlY2RhNjZjODYwZGQ4YWJmNmYz&t=MmdGcUFvT3JUSlJ6ME9LSXBWNjFQZmorM2M4OVB2cWtyemIvMS9FYW9rUT0=&h=a1ce5a836249409e9eaa0a85f7af2ec3&s=AVNPUEhUT0NFTkNSWVBUSVb-509ixVu6KCrGXPdaBfoYFZlzObXM0gqOr7K974Chqw
https://us-east-2.protection.sophos.com/?d=list-manage.com&u=aHR0cHM6Ly90ZWFjaGVycy51czYubGlzdC1tYW5hZ2UuY29tL3RyYWNrL2NsaWNrP3U9NWRiMTc2YjRkMDRiNGRjNzJmMWM1Y2ZkNyZpZD1iOTdjYmFmYmExJmU9NWFiZTMzZjQxYQ==&i=NWYyZDZlY2RhNjZjODYwZGQ4YWJmNmYz&t=Z3NodVBneFpPb2M2MnJhbHZ3eUd6WitJelhEMDlOK0cwdW9wSkg0YWlsND0=&h=a1ce5a836249409e9eaa0a85f7af2ec3&s=AVNPUEhUT0NFTkNSWVBUSVb-509ixVu6KCrGXPdaBfoYFZlzObXM0gqOr7K974Chqw
https://us-east-2.protection.sophos.com/?d=list-manage.com&u=aHR0cHM6Ly90ZWFjaGVycy51czYubGlzdC1tYW5hZ2UuY29tL3RyYWNrL2NsaWNrP3U9NWRiMTc2YjRkMDRiNGRjNzJmMWM1Y2ZkNyZpZD05ZWNmMmJjYzQ4JmU9NWFiZTMzZjQxYQ==&i=NWYyZDZlY2RhNjZjODYwZGQ4YWJmNmYz&t=WUNDV2J3NGpHRFpEbk5uNzZkMXJBUXd6WjFmVlhuUG5WaDgxUjFaUFFIQT0=&h=a1ce5a836249409e9eaa0a85f7af2ec3&s=AVNPUEhUT0NFTkNSWVBUSVb-509ixVu6KCrGXPdaBfoYFZlzObXM0gqOr7K974Chqw
mailto:info@edpub.org?subject=&body=
https://us-east-2.protection.sophos.com/?d=list-manage.com&u=aHR0cHM6Ly90ZWFjaGVycy51czYubGlzdC1tYW5hZ2UuY29tL3ZjYXJkP3U9NWRiMTc2YjRkMDRiNGRjNzJmMWM1Y2ZkNyZpZD1jMDU3ZWFkMWNh&i=NWYyZDZlY2RhNjZjODYwZGQ4YWJmNmYz&t=SWZqMk5adUJJUzJJTytOc1lGeGpmbW9pWThBMUFjR0FhcXU2YUI2NEJsaz0=&h=a1ce5a836249409e9eaa0a85f7af2ec3&s=AVNPUEhUT0NFTkNSWVBUSVb-509ixVu6KCrGXPdaBfoYFZlzObXM0gqOr7K974Chqw
https://us-east-2.protection.sophos.com/?d=list-manage.com&u=aHR0cHM6Ly90ZWFjaGVycy51czYubGlzdC1tYW5hZ2UuY29tL3Byb2ZpbGU_dT01ZGIxNzZiNGQwNGI0ZGM3MmYxYzVjZmQ3JmlkPWMwNTdlYWQxY2EmZT01YWJlMzNmNDFhJmM9Y2Y0MDIyYmFmNA==&i=NWYyZDZlY2RhNjZjODYwZGQ4YWJmNmYz&t=QU16d0RBQlNKUVZGQzVvQ09xNTk1QWtvRGZOWDZCaTFLSGg5OHNZVDkvUT0=&h=a1ce5a836249409e9eaa0a85f7af2ec3&s=AVNPUEhUT0NFTkNSWVBUSVb-509ixVu6KCrGXPdaBfoYFZlzObXM0gqOr7K974Chqw
https://us-east-2.protection.sophos.com/?d=list-manage.com&u=aHR0cHM6Ly90ZWFjaGVycy51czYubGlzdC1tYW5hZ2UuY29tL3Vuc3Vic2NyaWJlP3U9NWRiMTc2YjRkMDRiNGRjNzJmMWM1Y2ZkNyZpZD1jMDU3ZWFkMWNhJmU9NWFiZTMzZjQxYSZjPWNmNDAyMmJhZjQ=&i=NWYyZDZlY2RhNjZjODYwZGQ4YWJmNmYz&t=S3Q5akNZYlFLdWNGbjlSeWZSMTZCUE1vUFhUcjNYbFFuVGFHQTd3UjZsVT0=&h=a1ce5a836249409e9eaa0a85f7af2ec3&s=AVNPUEhUT0NFTkNSWVBUSVb-509ixVu6KCrGXPdaBfoYFZlzObXM0gqOr7K974Chqw

	REMINDER!
	General Meeting of the Bargaining Unit
	Edmonton Public School Division
	SUNDAY, October 22, 2023, 6:00 pm
	HALL H - EDMONTON EXPO CENTRE
	THERE ARE NOW ITEMS TO BE VOTED ON!

